
From: Bettie Lu Lancaster [mailto:bettielulancaster@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2014 10:44 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Please Amend Regulations 5 & 6 

 

Please Amend Regulations 5 & 6 to BAN medium and large confined swine operations in the Buffalo 

National River watershed. 

 

The geology of this area is not suited for large waste ponds, and we have seen from failures in North 

Carolina that such ponds can fail and permanently damage a river. 

 

The Buffalo River has brought so much pleasure to Arkansans and out of state visitors. My friends fought 

long and hard to get this river preserved as part of our National Park system.  My grandchildren love to 

float on the Buffalo.  Please do not let this treasure be polluted by confined swine operations in its 

watershed!  

 

Sincerely, 

Bettie Lu Lancaster 

1913 E. Overland Lp. 

Fayetteville, AR 72703 

 


